
PLANNING MEETING 

ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

DECEMBER 03, 2018 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on December 03, 2018 at 5:30 P.M. in the Ashland City 

Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, 

Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City Clerk/ Administrator Chelsey Wynn, 

Assistant City Clerk/ Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Maintenance Supervisor Lester Robinson, 

Fire Chief Brett Thompson and Justin McCullers with The Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Mayor Fetner offered condolences to Council Member Billy J. Smith on the loss of his mother.  

 

 Items discussed included Ashland City Christmas Parade and the chance of rain, Grand Marshall for the 

Christmas Parade, employee dinner December 07, 2018 at 6 P.M., road grants and the possibility the City may not be 

awarded any funds, resurfacing the walking trail in the City Park, the parking lot, and restriping Owens Road, and regular 

meeting agenda items including lights and siren for the Code Enforcement vehicle, and driveway issues for Ms. Stephanie 

Freeman.  

 

 Mayor Fetner thanked everyone involved in planning Worship in the Park and the Lighted Trail.  

  

 Council Member Cain recognized Mrs. Ellen Sewell and Mrs. Helen Norred for their work in getting the Lighted 

Trail completed. Maintenance Supervisor Robinson stated the lights will come on every night and will stay on until 10 

P.M. each night.  

 

 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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